
July Newsletter 2019

A BIG thank you to Karen McClatchey, Marla McGuire  
and her granddaughter, Rose Tamraz, Karen Alberts, Jill  
Patterson and her grandson, Sharon Walker, Carol Sutton,  
Lee Phillips, Dan Anderson and my sister, Stephanie, for 
being in the July 4th parade and representing the garden 
club.  We didn't run out of flags until the end.          

Sharon Schappacher
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PAGC Wins Awards 
The Michigan Garden Club convention that was held earlier this month awarded 
our club numerous awards and a total of $150.00. 
1st Place in District and Michigan Garden Clubs for our brochure 

1st Place from National Garden club for our “The Gardens” brochure 

1st Place from Michigan Garden Club and District Garden Club for  
Beautification and Wildflowers 
1st Place from Michigan Garden Club and District Garden Club for Feature  
article in the newspaper 
1st Place from Michigan Garden Club and District Garden Club for  
Photography 
1st Place from Michigan Garden Club and District Garden Club for Landscape 
due to the work done in the Tunnel 
Diamond Club of Distinction award, given on accumulation of points earned 

2nd Place  from Michigan Garden Club and 1st Place  in the District Garden 
Club for our Yearbook 
1st Place from Michigan Garden Club and District Garden Club for City  
Beautification. 

Congratulations to everyone for all the hard work! 


